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February came and went so fast and we are doing
lots of fun stuff at Lincoln Street in March!  We still
have lots of opportunities for students to join our

virtual clubs throughout the week.  Please ask
your teachers about these opportunities and check

our website for new information.  Our school
mosaic is looking BEAUTIFUL, please continue to

bring your tiles in so we can piece them together
on our big canvases.  Our first virtual family night

is on March 17th.  We hope all of our families
attend.  You can pick up your BINGO cards from
Andrea in the library.  The blackout winner will

receive a family pizza party!
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